
September News 
Message from Mrs. Weiss 

Please help your child be ready to 
learn by ensuring they get plenty of 
sleep and a healthy breakfast! 
  

Upcoming Important Dates 
September 21-Fundraiser Kickoff 
September 29- GES spirit wear orders 
are due 
October 2 thru 6- Homecoming Week 
October 3- PTA meeting in Ms. Bowers 
room 6:00pm 
October 4- Fundraiser orders are due 
 

What We Are Learning 
Math - We have been learning daily routines such as Problem of the Day (story 
problem) and number talk (mental math). Students are also learning place value 
concepts with hundreds, tens, and ones.  
Reading – We have read realistic fiction stories about how families around the 
world have similarities and differences. At home, students need to be reading at 
least 15 minutes-4 times a week and filling out their reading log to turn in each 
Friday.   
Writing - We are writing personal narratives, which are true stories from events 
that have happened in our lives. 
Spelling - We learn phonics skills to help us with our reading and writing.  We 
work on a phonics skill and high frequency words in the room during the week. 
Students should also be practicing their spelling words at home. Students have a 
spelling test every Friday.  
How Can I Help My Child Succeed in 

School? 
Read to or with your child every night.  
 

Contact Info 
Email kweiss@gcswave.com 
Message me at Class Dojo 
*This is my preferred method on 
communication. 



 
 


